Whispers
Winter Edition 2011
Happy New Year, Woodstream residents!
With winter in full effect, we need to remember some important items:
*Drive with caution! Our neighborhood does not get plowed frequently and our streets can be dangerous.

*PETS -- I hear and see several pets out in this cold weather. Remember, if it’s to cold for you, it’s to cold for them. Also, barking dogs can be a nuisance to some; keep them warm.
*Check on your neighbors. Some may need help: shoveling, getting around or a car ride.
*Remember to check often for frozen pipes and a running sump pump.
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Spring is just 24 days away!
====================================

Some Important Upcoming Dates:
March 13 - Daylight Saving Time March 17 - St. Patrick’s Day

March 28 - April 2 Spring Break 
        for Westerville 

April 24 - Easter

May 8 -    Mother’s Day

May 30 - Memorial Day

====================================

Late in fall, some of us in the neighborhood attended a Block Watch meeting by the Columbus Police. Officers gave us good tips and important do’s and don’ts. One point they could not stress enough is to know your neighbors. Know their normal habits so you can recognize suspicious activity and notify authorities.
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The officer in charge of this area is Mark Browning and his cell number 614-645-1406 and his e-mail is mbrowning@columbuspolice.org, which he provided to us for emergencies or questions. 
      Officer Browning Top Tips

-Have visible house numbers

-Install motion-sensor lights

-Don’t keep garage opener in outside car.
- Watch for suspicious day activity

-Trim foliage from obstructing view of your home.
Current Trash Day is now MONDAY and Recycle Day is FRIDAY! 








